
 

 

 

 
St Margaret’s-at-Cliffe Primary School 

Class 3 Newsletter 
Terms 1 and 2 2020    

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to school and to a brand new school year in Class 3!  It is wonderful to see you all again after such a long time. 
The children have had a great start to the term and are settling into their new classroom and new routines seamlessly.  
Myself, Miss Harkins and Miss Walton will be the Class 3 teaching team this year. 
Normally you could chat to me at the classroom door, however due to our new procedures you are unable to. So please feel 
free to liaise with the office regarding any concerns and I will be able to call you back at the end of the school day.  

 

 
As our main topic, we will enjoy learning about… 

 
The Stone Age! 

 
We will be whizzing back in time to an earlier age to discover what life was like in the Stone Age. 
Class 3 are already looking forward to finding out about the animals that lived in prehistoric times.  We will learn about the 
different stages of the Stone Age: its people and settlements. 

 
Our science topic this term is ‘Rocks and Fossils’ which will give the class further opportunity to find out more about the 
preserved history of the world. 
 
French lessons are taught in KS2. We will be starting with common words, phrases and greetings. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Just a Few Things to Remember… 

 The children need to bring a named water bottle to school, as they are unable to use the water fountains. These 
should only contain water and I will do my best to remind the children to take them home every day for washing and 
refilling. 

 There is currently no Tuck Shop and the children are unable to bring their own toys in for Golden Time due to our 
current situation. 

 Your child only needs to bring trainers in for PE as they are currently not getting changed for PE. 

 Dismissal time for Year 3 is at 3:05pm. Any children in Year 3 who have siblings in Year R will be dismissed at the same 
time of 3pm.  

  

Please call the office if you have any questions or concerns about our daily routine or topics. 
 
Many thanks 

Mrs Geere, Miss Harkins and Miss Walton   

 

 

 
 
Information regarding home learning will be sent out soon. 
               

 
1 Oxford Reading Tree book or chapter book will be sent 
home on a Friday in a zip wallet. The books in the zip wallet 
can be returned in the drop box in class on Tuesday. New 
books will be issued again on Friday to allow enough 
quarantining time.  
               


